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GSC GENERAL MEETING JUNE 21ST, 2022   

(held via zoom due to COVID)  
  

Board Members:   

• Commodore Linda Gossett: Present 

• Vice Commodore Paul Jehlen: Present  

• Rear Commodore Hunter Quackenbush: Present 

• Secretary Tabitha Jones: Present 

• Treasurer Ben Bowen: Present  

• Past Commodore Eric Kobrin: Present 

• Director Mary Brown: Absent 

• Director Bob Schudy: Present  

• Director Kim Golodner: Present 

• Lake Operations Director Luis Oliveira: Present  

 

Past Commodores Present:  Phil Decker and Ben Bowen 

Present on Zoom: Paul Hinden, Kay Decker and Joy Quackenbush 

 

Meeting Called to Order: 7:06 pm 

 

Commodore’s Comments – Linda Gossett   

• Linda discussed back to racing 

o Bob is working hard getting us back on track for sailing 

o Introduction of new guests 

  

Secretary’s Report – Tabitha Jones 

• May minutes were posted  

  

Treasurer’s Report – Ben Bowen  

• General Fund $1,674. 

• Sailor’s Point Lake Fund $22,594. 

• Vanguard: $189,078. 

  

Bills and Duties:  

• Storage already paid thru 7/1/2022  

o Switching to quarterly payments 

 

Membership Committee    

• Active Member Families 60 thru 2023 
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• Sent renewal reminders to 52 new members 

• New burgess are in 

• 2022 PDF Directory sent to mailing list on 6/07/2022 

 

Ocean Race Committee – Paul Jehlen  

• No update 

 

Social Committee – Joy Quackenbush  

• No new updates 

  

Cruising Committee – Phil Decker  

• No update 

 

Lake Committee – Luis Oliveira  

• Sunfish Race 

o One race since last meeting 

• Summer Series I 

o Race is scheduled for June 25th  

• Kids Learn to Sail 

o Summer camps start June 13th 

o Camp 1 had 15 kids 

o Camps 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 all sold out with 10 kids 

o Camps 7 and 8 are sold out with 20 kids 

o Last camp (camp 8) ends Aug. 12th 

o Next Sunday class starts Aug. 21st 

• Adult Learn to Sail 

o Make up class held June 18th & 19th with 2 adults 

o Next scheduled class is July 9th & 10th with 4 registrations 

• 420 

o No change to 420 fleet; hope to sell some next couple of months 

• Other 

o The 401©3 status has been approved, we are in the process of organizing the 

Gulfstream Sailing Foundation and opening a bank account 

o The GSC Board has approved the purchase of an electric outboard for the Lake; 

waiting for the Foundation bank account to purchase it 

o The City Commission approved our new agreement of 10 years plus two 5 years 

renewals 

 

Old Business – Linda Gossett  

• None 
 

New Business – Linda Gossett  

• None 
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This meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm by Commodore Linda Gossett   

  

Respectfully submitted by,  

Tabitha Jones  


